Joint consultation paper on annual update to FSP List under the OTC derivatives
clearing regime

Response of The Hong Kong Association of Banks dated 13 May 2022 (Extract)

Thank you for your email dated 1 April 2022 inviting the Association’s comments on
the captioned annual update to FSP List under the OTC derivatives clearing regime. We
have consulted our members and have no additional comments to the proposal.



